
MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS 

ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 1947 

NOTICE NO: 114/2024 

SOUTH ROAD & POINT FINGER ROAD JUNCTION, 

PAGET 

SINGLE LANE CLOSURE 

FOR 

SEWER TRENCH WORK 

SATURDAY, OCTOBER 19th
, 2024 TO SUNDAY, OCTOBER 20th

, 2024 

The Ministry of Public Works wishes to inform the public that a section of South Road and Point Finger Road 

in Paget will have a single-lane closure to accommodate the sewer trench work. 

The lane closure will commence Saturday, Ocotber 19th
, 2024 and conclude by Sunday, October 20th

, 2024. 

The work shall occur between 9:00 am and 5:00 pm and be carried out by Invisible Trenching. 

Traffic Control will be managed by Invisible Trenching representatives with 'Stop/Go' signs and temporary 

traffic lights. 

Any querries regarding the lane closure should be directed to Mr. Kip Froud at #236-8712. 

The Ministry of Public Works encourages the public's full cooperation, and we apologise for any 

inconvenience this lane closure may cause. 

-,t/-
Dated this ( 0 day of October, 2024 

By Order 

Lt. Col. the Hon. David A. Burch, QBE (Mil), ED, JP, MP, 

Minister of Public Works 


